Robert Dunlop

I am against hydraulic fracking and its related activities anywhere that ground water might be
affected, which means virtually the entire states of Pennsylvania and New Jersey. I live near the
Delaware river and my township uses public wells to provide drinking water, so I am concerned.
Cheap fuel is not worth the cost to our groundwater. I would rather pay $5 per gallon for gas and
still be able to drink safe and clean water than the alternative.



